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Commissioner Tuma proposes the following amendment 
to decision options: 
 
 
2) Require the refund to be allocated to customer classes Approve 
the Company's refund proposal with the Department’s 
modification of the customer class allocation based on their actual 
natural gas use during the period January through April 2020 
when NNG’s [higher] rates were in effect. [Department, MERC] 
 


